
Peel Common Primary School 
 

The Drive ♦ Gosport ♦ Hampshire ♦ PO13 0QD Headteacher : Mrs Zoë Dudley 

Telephone (01329) 281206 Deputy Headteacher: Miss Lucy Kingswell 

Website ♦  www.peelcommonprimaryschool.co.uk Administrative Officer : Mrs Tracy Barker 
 

 
 

    

6th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are all looking forward to our trip to Paulton’s Park on Friday 15th June.  The children need to 

come to school at the usual time (8:45am) and our coach will depart at 9:30am. 

 

The children can wear non-uniform but they need to make a sensible clothing choice, we will 

request a change of clothes for anyone wearing something deemed inappropriate.  If hot weather is 

forecast for the 15th, a hat would be good, many rides have harnesses, so skirts are not appropriate, 

shorts are ideal.  Please make sure your child has applied sun cream before they come to school and 

have brought some with them in case they need a top up. 

 

They will need to bring a packed lunch with them and a drink.  If they have a water bottle, there are 

water re-filling stations for free in the park.  If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals and you 

would like a lunch provided for them on the trip, please indicate on the Google Form (see link 

below) so a packed lunch can be prepared by the kitchen. 

 

There is a splash park area in the park, if your child would like to go in they will need to bring a 

towel and swimming (or change of) clothes. 

 

Children are not to bring money with them, as they cannot spend it because it is card payments 

only.  Phones and smart devices are not allowed (just like school). 

 

Any children who require any medication (especially travel sickness tablets) or inhalers will need to 

give them to Mr Westcombe in a container clearly labelled with name and contents on the morning 

of the trip. 

 

We will depart Paulton’s Park at 5:00pm and our estimated return to school is 5:45pm. 

 

We also require some additional information prior to the trip so if you did not provide this on the 

previous letter, please click the link https://forms.gle/825umBv9b7PPpqnF7 to complete the form as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Year 5/6 Team 

https://forms.gle/825umBv9b7PPpqnF7

